To: <erik.sund@longbeach.gov> /L/ - /
From: "Bruce Dahl" <brucedahl@verizon.net> &-- o8
Date: 08/03/2009 11:36AM

Subject: Public Hearing re: The Beach Club Sports Bar & Girill

Mr. Erik Sund

City of Long Beach

Department of Financial Management

RE: Public Hearing "...concerning issuance of a permit for Entertainment Without Dancing by patrons.”

Hello Mr. Sund:

I live directly across PCH from the Beach Club Sports Bar & Grill, and would like to express my opinion
about their request for an Entertainment Without Dancing permit.

Tomorrow at 5:00, the time of the hearing, | will be at my long-standing doctor's appointment, making it
impossible to attend.

Currently, the doors to the Beach Club are often left open, and the large-screen T.V.s' volume is often
blaring very loudly. Children of the patrons have frequently been allowed to run wild, screaming and
yelling, around the grounds of the complex for all hours of the late afternoon and into the night, causing a
huge disturbance.

The club is a nuisance.
And that's WITHOUT live entertainment.

| live in one of the 48 units on the north side of the building at Stoneybrook Condos that face PCH. Over
the past few months, | have had to call the police to report the nuisance generated by that establishment.
I've even spoken with their property management company, and called the Beach Club asking them to
PLEASE reign in their customers.

Across Channel Drive from the rear of the Beach Club's patio area, are another group of homes that will
CERTAINLY be impacted by noise and disturbance from live entertainment.

| strongly urge that the permit be denied due to the negative impact the nuisance and disturbance caused
by live entertainment will cause the Beach Club's neighbors.

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opinion.

Bruce Dahl

562.597.1222

576 Bellfower Bl., Unit 125
Long Beach, CA 90814




